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Comments: Dear Mr. Pierson:

I write to object strenuously to the proposed expansion of Grand Targhee ski area into forest lands outside of the

current boundary of the resort.  I specifically support the comprehensive letter from Teton County, WY's Board of

County Commissioners.  As a fifty year resident of Teton County, WY and a former Commissioner, I find that the

comments of the current board represent my views, and I believe that they represent, in very large measure, the

views of their constituents.  

 

I know the area well, and in fact, rode the lift up Targhee, complete with back pack and skinny skis to ski over the

Tetons and down Leigh Canyon on my honeymoon in the spring of 1976.

 

There is little to be gained in reiterating the points made so well by our elected officials, but I urge the Forest

Service to give them the most serious consideration.  

 

 

 

 


